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HEADSTART REMINDER 
Dear Parents, 
 

With the year 2017 approaching rapidly we are beginning our Headstart program to help your child prepare for 
school. 
 

 The 1st Headstart session will commence at 9:00am on Friday 14th October in the Kindergarten rooms.  All 
children who are enrolling to commence Kindergarten at Brisbania in 2017 are welcome and encouraged to 
attend – this includes children for whom Birth Certificates and enrolment forms have been requested but not 
yet returned. 

 

 All the following sessions:-  
 
       
       2nd Friday – 21st October  
       3rd Friday – 28th October 
         4th Friday – 4th November 
       5th Friday – 11th November 
 

 
 

 All sessions commence at 9:00am each Friday and conclude at 11.30am. Children and parents should 
assemble outside the Kindergarten rooms. Please be punctual. 

 

 School name badges will be supplied – these should remain at school at the end of each session, ready for 
the next week.  There will be a fee of $5 per week for each Headstart session to cover costs. At Headstart 
there will be envelopes for you to write your child’s name and place your envelope in the box provided. You 
can pay weekly or the whole amount. 

 

 Home Reader/Library bags can also be purchased at Headstart for a cost of $3. 
 

 Children can be collected at 11.30am from the Kindergarten classrooms.  Please be on time and ensure your 
child’s name is marked off and name badge returned before they leave. 

 

 Please send children with 2 small snacks for morning tea and a drink.   
 

 We ask that you do not pack the following foods in your child’s recess and lunch:- 
 

Grapes, stone fruit, blueberries, whole eggs, egg sandwiches, peanut butter, all varieties of nuts, Nutella, certain 
Muesli bars (Uncle Toby’s Apricot yoghurt tops & Choc Chip muesli bars) Arnott’s Kingston biscuits and M & 
M’s. 

 

 They will also require a hat; wear enclosed shoes and some spare underwear.  These should all be in a 
clearly labelled bag. 

 

 Parents are welcome to stay for the first 30 minutes of Headstart on the first session Friday 14th October. 
 

 We are assuming that children for whom enrolment has been indicated will be attending Headstart.  
 

If for some reason you are no longer attending Brisbania Public School, would you please contact the school 
office to enable our records to be accurate. 
 

Our full Kinder Orientation Information Sessions for parents will be held on:- 

 

NIGHT SESSION: Wednesday 26th October 
 

DAY SESSION: Friday 28TH October 
Thank you, 
 
Karen Duruz 
Assistant Principal 
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